
Haiti 
Thank You to all who contributed to the special collection for the relief effort in 
Haiti. Because of your generosity, a cheque for $5,088.92 has been forwarded 
to Development & Peace to assist the victims of the earthquake.  
 
Parish Financial Report 
You will find our annual report attached to the bulletin for you to inspect. 
Should you have any questions about the numbers provided, please feel free to 
contact the office.  
 
Shut-Ins 
Do you know of a neighbor or friend who can’t make it to Mass on a regular 
basis? We encourage you to take an extra copy of the Bulletin and New 
Freeman and drop it off to them. This little bit of contact will help them feel as 
though they are still part of the parish community even if they can’t be in the 
church. If you aren’t able to drop a bulletin off to a shut-in neighbor, please 
contact the office, we would be happy to mail bulletins out to them on a 
regular basis. 
 
Holy Trinity CWL 
The next meeting is on Tuesday, February 2nd at 7:30pm in the Family Centre. 
 
649 
The game begins on March 6th. Names will be accepted until February 28th. 
 
Peace Pennies 
If you have unwanted pennies that you would like to contribute to the Peace 
Penny jar (proceeds going to the Belfast Children's Vacation Project - 
belfastkids.ca), that our Religious Education students have been filling, here’s 
how you do it: On Sunday mornings, you can bring your pennies downstairs to 
the Family Centre, and deposit them in the Peace Penny pickle bottle. You may 
also put your pennies in an envelope, marked “Peace Pennies” and put them in 
the collection. 
 
Mass For Those Living With Cancer 
Are you or someone close to you living with cancer? Prayerful support from 
people they love can be a source of strength and healing. On Monday, February 
15th at 7pm, St. Pius X will offer a Mass for the intention of people living with 
cancer and for their families and friends. Following Mass, the Sacrament of 
Anointing will be offered to those who request it. 

2009 Income Tax Receipts 
Receipts are available at the entrance of the church for those who use Sunday 
Envelopes. Please take only your own receipt, receipts for those who cannot 
make it to church will be mailed to them. Receipts for individuals who do not 
use envelopes have already been mailed. 
 
Haiti Relief Collection 
If you were unable to donate to the relief effort when we took up our special 
collection, but would still like to help, please feel free to send a cheque directly 
to: 
 
Development and Peace 
1425 Rene-Levesque Blvd. W., 3rd Floor 
Montreal, QC   H3G 1T7 
 
Please label your cheque / envelope “Haiti Emergency”. You may also visit 
Development and Peace’s website @ devp.org for more information, or to 
donate online. You can also call them toll-free @ 1-800-664-3387. 
 
COLLECTION 
January 24th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1321 1201 

Loose 87 81 

Building Fund 45 30 

Needy 35 29 

Initial Offering 5 5 

Haiti 5083 - 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 
Valentine Tea 
The Saint John Regional Hospital Auxiliary will be holding this annual event on 
February 11th, at 2pm at St. Peter’s Church. If you plan to attend, please contact 
the Auxiliary office (648-6292) before February 4th. 



Vestry 
The new curtains for the vestry and sanctuary will be installed in the next few 
weeks (we hope), and you may still donate to this project. Just use one of our 
Building Fund envelopes and write “Vestry” on it. 
 
Evening Prayer 
All are welcome to attend an ecumenical Evening Prayer of Taize at St. 
Vincent’s Chapel, 31 Cliff St., on Thursday, February 4th at 7pm. 
 
Be A Host Family 
The Belfast Children’s Project is accepting applications from local families to 
host a child from Belfast, Northern Ireland for the month of July. If you are 
interested in participating in this very enriching program, please visit their web 
site (belfastkids.ca), where an application form is available to download. Send 
completed applications to Terry Mullin (tmullin1@nb.sympatico.ca). Deadline 
to apply is February 28th.   
 
Open The Hearts For Haiti 
There will be a Family Fun Day fundraiser at Exhibition Park on Saturday, 
February 6th, from 10am - 4pm.  There will be a free will offering at the door. 
Day includes mini-bingo, bake sale, book sale, casino, pony rides, face-painting, 
games and bounce rides for kids, 50/50 draws, music and lots of fun! Proceeds 
are going to Team Canada Healing Hands. If you can donate an item to the 
fundraiser, it would be much appreciated. For more information, contact Sheila 
(652-1716) or Joe/Rhoda Boyce (763-2222). 
 
Rocmaura Auxiliary Meeting  
The next meeting will be held on February 4th, 2pm, in the Rocmaura 
Boardroom. 
 
Voices for Haiti 
Concert in support those in need of medical care in Haiti will be held on 
Saturday, February 13th, 7pm, at St. Peter’s. A free-will offering will be taken 
up, and all proceeds will be used by Team Canada Healing Hands to assist the 
people of Haiti. 
 
Seafood Chowder Supper  
Supper being held at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish Hall on Saturday, 
February 6th, 5:30pm, in support of L’Arche Saint John. Tickets are $10, and can 
be purchased by calling L’Arche (672-6504). 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 31, 2010 

FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  February 1st  9:00am Brenda Farren 

Tuesday February 2nd  NO MASS 

Wednesday February 3rd  NO MASS 

Thursday February 4th  9:00am Kippy Enman 

Friday February 5th  9:00am John Sullivan 

Saturday February 6th  5:00pm For The Parish 
Sunday February 7th  10:30am Frank Murphy 

(Anniversary) 
 


